
Coleshill to Bedworth
Work in your area until Summer 2020

Overhead line refurbishment work between Hams Hall 
substation near Coleshill and Coventry substation near 
Bedworth. The pylon route passes through Hams Hall National 
Distribution Park in Lea Marston, Shustoke, Fillongley, Wood 
End, Bedworth West, Goodyers End and Exhall. 

Your electricity supply will not be affected by the work.

What are we doing?

• Refurbishing the pylons, including replacing the insulators 
and fittings and the wires from pylon to pylon

• Painting the pylons

What might you see and hear?

• Engineers working overhead
• Scaffolding and netting to protect the public
• Lane, footway or footpath closures to provide a working 

area for our activity.
• You may hear a noise coming from nearby pylons for a 

time – the wires could clash together whilst the spacers 
are removed in preparation for the work. This is not 
dangerous and the line’s power supply is also switched off.
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Keeping you informed

If you have any questions about the essential 
maintenance work taking place, please call our 
Community Relations team on 0800 073 1047. 
The Community Relations team is available seven  
days a week between 7am - 7pm.
For more information visit  
https://www.nationalgridet.com/coleshill-bedworth


